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SAL VE REGINA C) THE NEWPORT COLLEGE 

NEWSBULLETIN 
Published by the Office of Public Relations, Ext. 208 

Vol. 15 No. 14 April 4, 1985 

The Student Academic Senate will sponsor a lecture, "Getting 
Closer," by author and educator Ellen Rosenberg on Wednesday, April 17 
at 8:00 p.m. in the O'Hare Auditorium. The lecture will focus on 
building quality relationships. 

- How can you break through barriers which prevent you 
from getting close? 

- How can you talk more comfortably about difficult and 
sensitive issues? 

- How can you more easily approach others and become 
more approachable? 

Ellen Rosenberg, author of "Ellen Rosenberg's Growing Up Feeling 
Good," is one of the nation's most articulate and respected experts 
on the feelings, concerns, pressures and changes related to day-to­
day living. Her programs have helped thousands of people of all ages 
feel better about themselves, improve relationships and deal more 
effectively with life experiences. An educator since 1965, she has 
taught Health, Family Life and Human Sexuality at the college level 
for 12 years and has conducted her ''Life" programs throughout the 
United States for children, parents, educators, college and general 
audiences since 1976. Mrs. Rosenberg has been featured in newspapers, 
radio and television programs throughout Canada and the United States. 

"Getting Closer" will be the last lecture sponsored by the 
Student Academic Senate for this academic year. Admission is $3.00 
for the general public; $2.00 for senior citizens and students. 
The lecture is open to the public. For ticket information contact the 
Academic Advising Office at extension 367. 

* * * 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

O'HARE LECTURE SERIES 

Salve Regina's O'Hare Lecture Series will present, "The Spiritual 
Crisis of Modern Culture: New Energies for Renewal," by Catholic 
theologian Joe Holland on Thursday, April 25 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
O'Hare Auditorium. 

Mr. Holland specializes in the dialogue between theology and 
social theory. His recent work has focused on the emergence of a 
post-modern culture. He has pursued the religious implications of 
this culture for Catholic theology, pastoral strategy, and 
spirituality, as well as its social implications for the areas of 
work, labor unions, family and health. 

Author of ''The American Journey" and co-author of the "Social 
Analysis: Linking Faith and Justice," Mr. Holland has been an 
associate of the Center for Concern in Washington, D.C. since 1973. 

This will be the last O'Hare lecture of the 1984-85 academic 
year. The lecture is free and open to the public. For further 
information contact Father Hillman at extension 433. 

CONFERENCE AT SALVE REGINA 
"LEADERSHIP IN MANAGEMENT" 

* * * 

Students and faculty of Salve Regina's graduate program in 
General Management along with the Newport Institute will co-sponsor a 
conference, "Leadership in Management: Style or Substance?", on 
Saturday, April 13 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the O'Hare Academic 
Center. The conference is designed to explore conceptions of the 
place of leadership in the world of corporate business management and 
to compare these conceptions with those in the military/political 
arena. Guest speakers will include: 

Mr. Robert O'Block 
Director & Managing Partner 
McKinsey & Company, Inc. (Boston) 
Topic: A Corporate View -
"In Search of Excellence" 

General Walter F. Ulmer, Jr. USA 
Commanding General III Corps 
(Fort Hood, Tex.) 
Topic: A Military View -
"Creative Leadership" 

General Peter G. Olenchuk, USA (Ret.) 
Chairman 
Newport Institute 

For further information on the conference contact Dr. Heath 
Twichell at extension 396. 

* * * 
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FAIRFIELD UNIVERSITY CHORUS TO PERFORM AT SALVE 

The Salve Regina Chorus will be joined in concert by the chorus of 
Fairfield University on Sunday, April 14 at 3:00 p.m. in Ochre Court. 
Folk songs, classical vocals and Broadway tunes will be featured. The 
concert is open to the public. A $1.00 donation is requested at the 
door. For further information contact the Music Department at 
extension 444. 

* * * 

IRISH FESTIVAL CONCERT VIDEOTAPE TO BE SHOWN 

The videotape of the March 9 Irish Festival Concert, produced by 
Rollins Cablevision, can be viewed on the following dates: April 8 at 
10:30 a.m.; April 16 at 2:30 p.m.; April 22 at 7:30 p.m. 

The running time is two hours and twenty-six minutes, and the 
concert will be shown on Cable Channel 10 in those areas of Rhode 
Island served by Rollins. Aquidneck Island is not hooked up for cable 
as yet. If you missed the concert the first time around, it can be 
seen in Central Falls, Cumberland, Lincoln, Narragansett, North 
Kingstown, North Smithfield, South Kingstown, Smithfield and 
Woonsocket. The videotape will be available on campus later this 
month. 

* * * 

NEWPORT COLLEGE THEATRE COMPANY TO PERFORM 

The Newport College Theatre Company will present "An Evening With 
Chekhov" on April 12, 13 and 14 in Mercy Hall's Little Theatre. The 
company will perform Chekhov's "The Marriage Proposal" and "The Boor." 
Curtain is at 8:00 p.m. General admission is $4.00; $2.00 for senior 
citizens and students. For further information contact the Theatre 
Department at extension 217. 

* * * 

STUDENT INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 

The College's Student Internship Program provides opportunities 
for students to combine academic interest with occupational interests 
by working with professionals in work settings. As awareness has 
increased, the program has grown in popularity among employers and 
students. Students may work directly with their departments 
in locating an internship or, with approval of department 
chairpersons, develop an internship using resources from the Career 
Planning and Placement Office. Utilizing this cooperative effort, the 
following is a sampling of students who have internships for 1984-85: 
Julie Ahern, Sullivan & Limone, Attorneys; John Jones, Stephen C. 
Posthuma, Attorney/Real Estate Investor;. Sonya Integlia, New York Life 
Insurance Company; Megan Branigan, W.P. Carey & Company, Inc., 

more ... 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Investment Banking; Deborah King, J&J King Construction Corp., N.Y.; 
Rebecca Sweetman, American Red Cross, Newport; Nancy Tymosko, Salve 
Regina Art Department; Deborah Walker, Newport Historical Society; 
Laura Livingstone, WPRI-TV; Laurie Lane, WADK Radio. 

* * * 

SUMMER SESSION catalogs are now available in the Summer Session 
Office, 2nd floor of Oc~re Court (extension 261). 

* * * 

FACULTY NEWS 

Sister M. Therese Antone, Vice President for Institutional 
Advancement at Salve Regina, will chair the morning session of a 
program for high school administrators entitled, "Staff Renewal: The 
Challenge to Secondary School Administrators." The program, which is 
sponsored by Brown University's Institute for Secondary Education, 
will be held on Thursday, April 25 from 9:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. at 
Brown. Sister Therese is a former high school principal. 

* * * 

Dr. William Burrell, Vice President/Dean of Faculty, has been 
appointed Vice Chairperson of the United Way of Southeastern New 
England's Allocation Panel for Programs on Social Development and 
Recreation. 

* * * 

Dr. John Greeley, Chairman of the Religious Studies Department, 
recently received a $2,500 grant from the National Endowment for the 
Humanities. The grant will be used to attend a seminar at Brown 
University's Institute of Judaic Studies from June 10 - July 19, 1985. 
The seminar is entitled, "Judaism in Late Antiquity." 

* * * 

Dr. Alice Tesch and Mrs. Kitty Rok, Special Education faculty, 
recently attended a Special Education Training Program entitled, 
"What's Working: A Look at Programming for Children with Behavior 
Disorders." The conference was sponsored by the Rhode Island 
Department of Education and the Mental Health Association of Rhode 
Island. Over 200 professionals from a variety of disciplines were 
invited to participate. 

* * * 

DEADLINE FOR NEXT NEWSBULLETIN: 11:30 a.m. on Friday, April 12 . 
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